Dynamic Chiropractic

CHIROPRACTIC (GENERAL)

CCR Receives Research Donation

Editorial Staff

At the recent Marin County Chiropractic Society meeting, Moses Jacob, D.C., presented a $500
check to Dr. Kurt Hegetschweiler for the Consortium for Chiropractic Research (CCR). The
donation came from Diagnostic Imaging Services of California (DISC), a newly founded company
that provides state-of-the-art MRI for the chiropractic patient.

DISC has committed itself towards assisting chiropractic research and plans to make future

donations at regular intervals.
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